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The NZ Statistical Association's annual conference often concludes with a stream of presentations focussed on statistical education and applications of statistics, designed for three overlapping groups: the region's teachers of mathematics and statistics, the statisticians at the conference, and the community of statistical educators. The 2014 conference organisers invite the region's teachers to join them for this stream, on Wednesday 26 November. 

This NZSA conference is joint with the Operations Research Society of NZ's annual conference. Further details are available on the conference website: https://secure.orsnz.org.nz/conf48/.
 

Our purposes in creating this stream and inviting teachers to it are:

to provide teachers with applications using contexts that will engage their students

to update teachers and statisticians on the very active developments in NZ statistical education

to facilitate interactions among teachers and other members of the statistical community.

 

The details depend on the presentations that will be submitted, but the plan at present is as follows:

11.00 
Conference plenary by Alan Brookhart, University of North Carolina USA, 


Gillings School of Global Public Health (This item is not finalised)

12.00 
Lunch

1.00 
Statistical applications and education: five 20 minute presentations

2.40 
Tea

3.00 
Issues in statistical education: three 20 minute presentations or discussions

4.00 
Finish (this may be a little later if submissions require it).

The statistical education presenters and topics likely so far include these:
· Derek Smith and Robin Averill: Statistics in the Middle Years: Evidence and Practice, on the forthcoming NZ book by them and many others
· Stephanie Budgett and Maxine Pfannkuch: Visualising chance: A pilot study at the introductory level, on  conditioning and independence, and new visualisations for them, with prototype software tools
· Geoff Gibbs: Review of Mathematics and Statistics in Senior Secondary, on the new Review And Maintenance Programme (RAMP) for NZ Curriculum-derived materials

· Rosemary Hipkins: Doing research that matters, on why one research team funded by the Teaching and Learning Research Initiative (TLRI) has been so successful in doing research that has led to real and sustained change in teaching and learning

· John Harraway and Sharleen Forbes:  e-learning Resources for Training in Official Statistics,  on pilot apps that will be useful in schools

· Michelle Dalrymple: Developing students' statistical insight, on what that means, and activities to encourage it.

This is a preliminary announcement; a second one for some people. We will inform teachers later about how to register for this event. The fee for the event is likely to be $40. (This amount is not finalised.)
